
From: Gary Grasso
To: Dike, Noel; Jones, Mitch D.
Subject: Status
Date: Thursday, May 19, 2016 6:06:41 AM

Mitch/Noel,
 
I have signed off on the adjusted OPL model and discussed  my findings with Tesoro. I am waiting to
hear back from them with final approval, and will let you know as soon as I do.
 
Regards,
 
Gary
 
Gary Grasso, Vice President
Brown, Williams, Moorhead & Quinn, Inc.
1155 15th Street N.W., Suite 1004
Washington, DC 20005
(202) 775-8994 - Office
(202) 280-2317 - Direct
Please visit www.bwmq.com
 
 
 
Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments to it may be legally privileged
and include confidential information intended only for the recipient(s) identified above. If you are not one of those
intended recipients, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail or its
attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender of that fact by
return e-mail and permanently delete the e-mail and any attachments to it immediately. Please do not retain, copy or
use this e-mail or its attachments for any purpose, nor disclose all or any part of its contents to any other person.
Thank you.
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